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 WATER SOLUBLE

WARFARIN

RODENTICIDE CONCENTRATE 

COMMERCIAL

KILLS RATS AND MICE

GUARANTEE: SODIUM SALT OF WARFARIN....0.54%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REGISTRATION NO. 19797 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

MANUFACTURED BY:

MOTOMCO LTD. 
Madison, WI 53704  U.S.A.

DIRECTIONS

HOW TO PREPARE:  Dissolve 15 ml. in 1 l. of water.  Pour liquid
bait in glass, plastic or crockery dishes or chicken founts. 
Note: Metal containers are not recommended.

HOW TO USE:  Place bait in location where rats and mice feed and
travel.  Baiting should be maintained continuously as long as any
evidence of feeding is observed.  Average kill times are from 6
to 14 days, but some feeding may continue to the fourth week.

FOR NORWAY RATS(Rattus norvegicus) and ROOF RATS(Rattus rattus): 
Minimum of 240 ml. of liquid should be placed in several
locations, such as, along walls, in corners, and where they can



drink unobserved.  Liquid station should be maintained in an
uninterrupted supply for at least 10 days.

FOR HOUSE MICE(Mus musculus):  Minimum of 240 ml. liquid station
should be placed at 2-3 meter intervals.  Mice travel shorter
distances than rats and are more difficult to control.  Liquid
stations should be maintained in an uninterrupted supply for at
least 15 days.

IMPORTANT

Bait placements should be examined regularly and replenished
before completely empty.  Should baits become sour or moldy, they
must be replaced.  Where infestation is likely, permanent bait
station should be used and bait placed in them as often as
necessary.

CAUTION

Keep away from children, pets, domestic animals and wildlife.  Do
not expose bait where humans, livestock, poultry, pets or
wildlife can drink it.

Treated baits should be placed in locations not accessible to
children, or pets, wildlife and domestic animals, or in
tamper-proof bait boxes.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning or
equipment, or disposal of wastes.  Apply this product only as
specified on this label.

PRACTICAL TREATMENT

IF SWALLOWED:  Call a physician or Poison Control Center.  Drink
1 or 2 glasses of water and induce vomiting by touching back of
throat with finger.  Do not induce vomiting or give anything by
mouth to an unconscious person.

If swallowed by humans, domestic animals or pets, this material
may reduce the clotting ability of the blood and cause bleeding. 
In such case intravenous and oral administration of Vitamin K1
combined with blood transfusions are indicated as in the case of
hemorrhage caused by overdoses of bishydroxycoumarin.

NOTICE TO USER:  This product is to be used only in accordance
with the directions on this label.  It is an offense under the
Pest Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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